
1 de junio de 2012 

Raymond Lorson 

Director 

Division ofNuclear Materials Safety 


1
U.S. NRC co 
2100 Renaissance Blvd. 
Suite 100 ........King ofPrussia, PA 19406-2713 

N-
RE: Confirmatory Action Letter No. 1-12-001 

Dear Sir Lorson: 

Below is the response to your question from your letter dated May 11,2012 

1. 	 Centro de Medicina Nuclear confirms the continued physical security of the 
licensed radioactive materials. 

2. 	 A physical inventory was perform by David Rhoe on June 1, 2012 and be will 
form a copy under separate letter to the NRC. 

3. 	 Currently the facility is looking for a individual to take over the operations of the 
laboratory, working under the Centro de Medicina Nuclear License. 

4. 	 Centro de Medicina Nuclear does not wish to terminate its license at this time. 

Thanks, 

~~. 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
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